
	
	

	

	
	

February	2,	2018	
A	Ceremonial	Session	of	Saladin	Shriners	was	held	on	the	above	date	at	the	Grand	Rapids	Masonic	Center	in	Grand	
Rapids,	MI.	

Divan	Officers	Present:	

Harry	Jones	–	Chief	Rabban	 	 	 Dale	Kramer	–	Assistant	Rabban	
Jeff	Gooder	–	High	Priest	and	Prophet	 	 Pat	Rajewski	–	Oriental	Guide	
Rick	Williams	-	Recorder	

	
The	Temple	was	opened	by	Chief	Rabban	Harry	Jones	in	ceremonial	form	at	7:05	pm.			
	
Ill.	Sir	Jonathan	Clifford	P.P.	(2017)	and	15	other	Nobles	were	present.	
	
The	petitions	of	Bros.	Ronald	Coplin,	Earl	Craven	and	Robert	Tomas	were	received	and	balloted	on.	 	The	vote	to	elect	
was	unanimous.	
	
The	Chief	Rabban,	with	assistance	from	the	Assistant	Rabban,	High	Priest	and	Oriental	Guide	conducted	a	mini-
ceremonial	for	the	three	petitioners	and	Bro.	Robert	Tomas	(previously	balloted	on).			

There	being	no	further	ceremonial	business	to	conduct,	Chief	Rabban	Jones	closed	the	meeting	at	7:40	pm.	

	

Respectfully	Submitted,	

	
	
Rick	“Snapper”	Williams	
Recorder	
Saladin	Shriners	


